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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Reception – Barleylands Trip FSM 
  
In Reception, the children have been learning all about animals and jobs in nature. For this 
reason, we will be visiting Barleylands farm which will give us the opportunity to learn 
outside the classroom and discover the world of farming. This allows children to deepen their 
knowledge about the role of a farm, where food comes from and learn some more fun facts 
about animals. On Monday 8th July, Reception are visiting Barleylands Farm in Billericay. 
  
Children MUST ARRIVE at school on time (8.30-8.45am) as we will be leaving promptly 
once the register has been taken and we will not wait for latecomers.  We will arrive back at 
school for the normal finish time of 3:15pm. 
  
Children can wear: 

• Black or grey jogging bottoms, shorts or leggings depending on the weather (or their 
school trousers/ skirt)  

• White polo t-shirt 
• A pair of trainers (ideally black)  
• Red cardigan or jumper (depending on weather) 
• Rain jacket (if weather is going to rain) 

Children must bring: 
• A healthy packed lunch (DO NOT pack items that contain nuts, chocolate and NO 

fizzy drinks) in a paper or plastic carrier bag labelled with your child's name. Bags will 
be thrown away once items have been eaten. (Please NO school bags) 

• A sun hat  
• A drink in a bottle that can be thrown once it is finished. 

  
The weather is due to be warm, children will be outside. Please ensure you apply sunscreen 
to your child before they arrive at school and if your child suffers from hayfever, that they are 
given any medication before school.  
 
Children DO NOT need any money on the trip.  
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The contribution for this trip will be £25 to be paid by, via Parentpay.  This item will be listed 
as Reception Barleylands 2024 FSM.   
 
Please use link below to confirm that your child can attend the above trip. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1
W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNjk1WjNDQ0JNS1k1VjBNQ1RBTFpIWldNQyQlQCNjPTEu 
 
 
If you have any questions, please speak with your child's class teacher. 
  
Kind regards,  
  
Reception Team 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNjk1WjNDQ0JNS1k1VjBNQ1RBTFpIWldNQyQlQCNjPTEu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNjk1WjNDQ0JNS1k1VjBNQ1RBTFpIWldNQyQlQCNjPTEu

